
              SWIMMING 

 Please complete and return the Friday 

Swimming for Sport note and the Intensive 

Swimming Note as soon as possible.  

These notes  are being sent out with the 

newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

After School Activities will commence 

soon.  These will be conducted on Tuesday 

and Wednesday afternoons afterschool. 

 

 Please complete the note sent 
out with todays newsletter 

and return it as soon as  

possible. 

 

AUSSIE BUSH CAMP 

 Parents of children in years 4/5/6 who will 

be  going on the Aussie Bush Camp on 

21st, 22nd and 23rd October are reminded 

that all permission notes, information and  

money are to be into the school office by 

tomorrow, Friday.  If you cannot meet this 
date in respect of payment 

for the camp, please contact 

the school office. 

 

 

 

THE GOLD STARS 

 The Gold Stars singing group 

will be performing at the  

Nundle Shire Office for open-

ing of the new Library on 

Monday, 28th October at 11.30a.m. 

\ 

PLAY DVD 

 Parents wishing to order a DVD 

of our recent “Once upon a 

Time” can send in an order and 

$5 per DVD to the school by next 

Friday. 

 

TAMWORTH YOUTH ORCHESTRA 

 The Orchestra will be playing at the  

Nundle Hall on 24th November from 3pm. 

Some of our musicians 

from the school will also 

be performing.  An invi-

tation is extended to all 

to attend. 

 

SUMMER UNIFORMS FOR GIRLS 

Parents wishing to have a new uniform for 

their child can do so by ringing Bev at  

Uniforms are Us in Tamworth  

(67 657771).  However, if you wish to 
make your own the school has material 

available at $11 per metre. 

 

 If you have any second hand  

uniforms that you may wish to sell 

or place in the school clothing 

pool, please let Joy know in the 

office. 
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17th/18th October 

 Charlie Chapman to  

 State Athletics 

 

21st/22nd/23rd October 

  Aussie Bush Camp 

 

 

8/9/10 November 

  Nundle Art Exhibition 

 

Parent/Teacher Meeting - 

 New Kinders 2014 

   30th October (2pm) 

 

Tranistion—2014 Kinders 

 7th, 14th, 21st, 28th Nov. 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome back to the term. It’s going to be another busy 
term with plenty happening. One of our first major 

events is the Great Aussie Bush Camp for years 4/5/6 in 

week 3 of this term. I will send a reminder note out to 

students. We do need to have all money paid and  

information into the school for this by tomorrow. 

Music lessons start again tomorrow. If there are any 

changes to what you wish your child to do, please  

contact me asap at the school. If you are wishing for 

your child to take up an instrument, please contact me 

and we’ll see what we can work out. 

I would like to welcome two new students to the school

-Sam and Will. They are going into our year 1 class. 

This term we will be running our school tennis  

competition. There are great courts for use here in  

Nundle and I would encourage you to make use of them 

in the lead up to our competition. The competition will 

involve junior and senior students. 
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Thank you to all of those people who turned 

out to support the school performance at the 

end of last term. Students had a great time 
putting this together and the experience and 

confidence it gives them is invaluable. 

Thank you also to all the staff and parents 

who were around assisting with costumes 

and makeup. Well done Ms. Weis and stu-

dents. 

 

I would like to remind everyone that the Out 

of School Hours Care is available. Please 

contact Maria on 67693485. This will divert 

to her mobile and you can leave a message if 

she is unable to take the call. This is a very 
valuable service available to parents and I 

would encourage you to use it so that the 

service can be maintained. Opening hours 

are 7.30-8.30am and 3.00 -6.30pm school 

days. Vacation care will be available 

throughout the holidays. Prior bookings for 

this will need to be made. 

 

Charlie Chapman heads off to State next 

week for her 100m sprint. We wish her all 

the best of luck . Talking sport, in this news-
letter is a note relating to swimming for 

sport and active after school. So students 

can participate in swimming for sport, I 

would encourage you to get this in as soon 

as possible.  We will also be starting the 

active after school program soon.  Students 

will take part in a variety of activities which 

are in the process of being organised. It is 

likely to start in week 3 of this term.  

Swimming will be one of these activities. If 

you would like your child to take part in 

this, please be sure to get this note in. The  
swimming group will need to be capped at 

15 students. 

 AWARDS – 19th September 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

CODY EVELEIGH 

for mature attitude 

Kinder:  

 Jade Krsulja—consistent work habits & 

great attitude 

Years 1 and 2: 

 Matilda Eisenhauer—enthusiastic attitude 

to all areas of learning 

 Cormac Trousdale—beautiful presentation 

of all bookwork. 

Years 3 and 4: 

 Jayden Morrow—beautiful presentation of 

all bookwork 

Years 5 and 6: 

 Charlie Chapman—excellent HSIE work 

 Henry McParland—improved maths 

Class Uniform—Kindergarden 

Bronze Token Awards: 

   Jayden Morrow 

   Charlotte Adams 

Silver Token Awards:  

  Cooper Potts 

  Jack Bell 

  Kandeita Self 

  

AWARDS—9th October 

 

Kindergarten: 

  Bryce Thompson— fantastic home 

reading over the holidays 

 

Years 5 and 6: 

  Meg Worley—excellent (debating) 

rebuttal 

 

Bronze Token Awards: 

 Braydon O’Connot 

 Cormac Trousdale 

 

Silver Token Awards: 

  Jade Krsulja 

  Matilda Eisenhauer 

  Skye Potts 
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Finally, well done to the debating team 

who took on Tamworth Public in the 

zone final and were very narrowly  

beaten. It was a great debate with some  

excellent rebuttals. Thank you Teresa 

Eather for all the work put into the  

debating team. 

 

Ian Worley 

Principal 

NEW CHOOK HOUSE 

Many thanks to Richard and Bruce Brand 

(and Lionel Ninness also lent a hand) for our 

magnificent new chook house 

 Also a big thank you to Chris Cummins for 

the donation of the eight timber posts. 

 Our two Isa Brown hens will be extremely 

happy clucking around this awesome space. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

For children who attend Nundle  

Public School 

If you interested in the After School 

Care/Vacation Care please call into the 

school office and collect the information 

package and forms.  The forms have to 

be completed prior to taking advantage 

of the service.  You may also contact 

Maria, our Supervisor on 67 693485. 



Once Upon a Time 

(A rock fable by Lynne Bartlett, Mark Leehy and Kevin O’Mara © 1991, Bushfire Press) 
 
Congratulations boys and girls, on another splendid production in 2013. Your performance at the end of last term, clearly demonstrated your commitment and effort in memorising lines, 

learning songs and gaining experience in stage craft. This musical is a huge team effort on behalf of students and staff with Mr Worley arranging sets and props; Ms Eisenhauer looking after 

music and singing practice; Miss Boland prompting from the wings; Mrs. N. Worley in the wings; Ms Deaves and Mrs Fisher supervising in the wings and applying makeup and Mrs Warden in 

charge of  publicity and ticket sales.   

Thank you to everyone who attended to support our performance. It is a joy to see the students’ work rewarded by your applause. Thank you to all parents who helped out by sending in  

costume items. The costume making by Mrs Eather, Mr & Mrs Meredith, Mrs Schofield, Mrs Blackwell and Mrs Burnes is also much appreciated. Thank you. 

Student actors also love to wear stage makeup, so thank you to Mrs K. Worley, Ms Bridge, Mrs Jones and Ms Vesper, who surpassed previous performances with the fabulous faces. 

I hope you enjoy this little reminder of our production. 

              
       
    Lynne Weis 
       
       
    (Play Coordinator) 

 




